
27th March 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 7 - 10 
 

Dear Parents 

End of Year Alton Towers Trip – Wednesday 10th July 2019 

I am pleased to confirm that we have arranged an end of year trip to Alton Towers on Wednesday 10th July 

2019 for all pupils in years 7 to 10. This trip will be a fun and rewarding day for pupils after a productive 

academic year at Hollygirt School. 

All children will be in non-school uniform and are reminded to wear appropriate clothing for a day at a theme 

park. In addition, they should bring a packed lunch and snacks (including drinks) or money to purchase food 

whilst there. Pupils will also require a small amount of spending money for an ice cream/souvenir etc. Should you 

wish to provide your child with travel sickness medicine, please label the packet and pass to me for safekeeping.  

Your child will need to arrive at school at 8.00am and we will return to school at 5.30pm. 

The cost of this trip is £35 and you can pay by cash, cheque or BACS. Cheques should be made payable to 

Hollygirt School. If paying via BACS, please title your payment SURNAME/ALTONTOWERS. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Dilger 

Head of Computing 

 

 

 

 

 

Child’s Name: _______________________________________  Form: _______________ 

 

I give consent for my child to partake in the trip to Alton Towers on Wednesday 10th July 2019 from 8.00am – 

5.30pm. I acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. I understand that there is 

some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.  

 
My child is medically fit to undertake this visit.  
 
Please tick one option below: 
 
□ I enclose £35 cash  □ I will do a BACS payment      □ I enclose a cheque for £35 
 
Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form, you are agreeing to the cost 
even if your child does not take part in the visit. 
 
Signed: _________________________________________   Date: _______________ 

 
Please return to Mr Dilger Wednesday 24th April 2019 


